
WR Committee 

From: 	 Don McCann <donmccann@hawaii.rr.com > 

Sent: 	 Tuesday, September 13, 2016 6:33 PM 

To: 	 WR Committee 

Subject: 	 14 sept meeting. 

Due to illness I can not attend Can you address the issue of reinstating the meter issue the county toke away via letter. 

All the infrastructure was complete and two of three lot subdivision water meters were in. There is no infrastructure 

issues Why not reinstate these permits 

Sent from my iPhone 
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